
 

ANC3D conducted a survey of neighbors’ recommendations about how to make Foxhall road near 
Hardy Park safer for pedestrians.  ANC3D commissioners drafted a letter that can be viewed here. 
The letter will be discussed at the next ANC3D meeting on September 4, 2024 at 7PM (it is a virtual 
meeting only). Visit https://www.anc3d.org/ for more information.  
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